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19th July 2024 
 

Good luck, Miss Howden! 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Next term will be Miss Howden’s last with us at Thrunscoe.  Miss Howden will be leaving 
us at the end of December 2024 to embark on the role of ‘Principal' at another primary 
Academy in Lincolnshire. 
 
Miss Howden has been with us for 10 years and has worked tirelessly to support the 
children in her care.  Through her roles as a Deputy Headteacher and Classteacher, 
she has had a positive impact on so many children’s progress and experience within the 
Academy and also the strategic direction of it.  For this, I am truly grateful. 
 
I  am  sure  you will  join me  in  congratulating  Miss Howden on  her  promotion  and 
 thank  her  for  her time and effort at the Academy. 
 
Miss Howden will be greatly missed, however, it is an appropriate time in her career to 
embark on the challenges of Headship and I am extremely proud of her 
accomplishments. 
 
The Academy will now begin looking to employ a new teacher to take on the 
responsibility of teaching Aphrodite class, from January 2025. 
 
Parents / Carers will be notified of the outcomes of this process during Autumn Term, 
prior to Miss Howden's departure. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr S. P. Bate 
Headteacher 
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